"CPL. WAYNE YOHE PFC. RAYMOND YOHE -

Recently on the island of Luzon in the Philippines, two broth-
ers, the sons of Mr. and Mrs. P. A. Yohe, 999 East Ettwein Street,
had the unexpected pleasure of seeing each other after more than
a year’s separation. As a result of the meeting, they were able to
spend two days together. : -

They are Cpl. Wayne H. Yohe, with the 150th AACS Squadron
and Pfc. Raymond A. Yohe with® S e e
the 64th Field Artillery Battalion. |
Cpl. Wayne, whose wife resides
in Philadelphia, entered the
service in February, 1943 and
served a year in the Hawaiian
Islands prior to going to the Philip-
pines. Raymond, whose wife and|
son reside at 540 East North Street, |
entered the service in October 1944
%;d has been serving overseas since
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